St. Paul's Church of England (A) Primary School



Emsworth Crescent Pendeford Wolverhampton WV9 5NR

Headteacher: Mrs J. Ferretti Telephone No: 01902 558621

Email: <u>stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk</u>

Website: www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk

30th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Due to unexpected circumstances, we have needed to move our Autumn term Parents' Evening. Meetings will be available with your child's class teacher on **Tuesday 21st** and **Wednesday 22nd November**.

This meeting will give parents the opportunity to discuss your child's current attainment, targets and next steps and ask any questions you may have.

10-minute appointments will be available for **Nursery** parents on;

Tuesday 21st November, between 12.15 - 2.00pm

and on Wednesday 22nd November between 12.30 - 3.00pm and 3.30-6.30pm.

And for parents of children in **Reception to Year 6** on;

Tuesday 21st and Wednesday 22nd November between 3.30-6.30pm.

Appointments can be booked via the links below – please use the correct link for your child's year group as the results will be issued to individual teachers. The booking forms will close on Monday 13th November 2023 at 12pm and appointments will be issued by class teachers by Thursday 16th November.

Links available in the letter sent via text. Please contact the office if you have not received your link(s).

Best wishes,

Mrs J. Ferretti Headteacher







